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Evaan and our newest Project 

SEARCH Intern, Tebow  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Evaan is a Project SEARCH intern who 

has a seizure disorder. Evaan now has a 

certified therapy dog that is trained to 

alert Evaan before he has a seizure and 

then go get help.  Evaan and his dog, 

 Tebow (named after Evaanôs favorite 

football star),  are learning how to work 

together in an employment setting. While 

in his rotation at the Wound Center, 

Evaan was allowed to bring Tebow in for 

some initial training. With the help of 

Tebowôs trainer, Tebow was familiarized 

with the campus and  some of  Evaanôs  

responsibilities.  Evaan and Tebow are 

now ready to start training on the Fourth  
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Floor for Evaanôs final internship. 

 

Thank you Wound Center Team for  

helping us to get this process started! On 

behalf of the Project SEARCH staff, 

Evaan and his family, we want to give a 

special thank you to the 4th Floor Team 

for providing Evaan and Tebow the  

supportive environment they need during 

this training and transition in Evaanôs life! 

 

The Nutrition Services Director 

carved out a rotation for Henry as a 

Chefôs Assistant.    He started off  

with food preparation and  

eventually started cooking food on 

the grills and with the deep fryer.  

Henry is the first intern to cook 

within the department.   Henry 

moved to the Patient Services Line 

for his second rotation where he 

assembled and delivered food trays 

to patients according to physician 

diet orders/restrictions.  Henry was 

offered a position in the Nutrition 

Services department and started 

working on November 16, 2012.  

He is a room Service Aid and is 

responsible for assembling and  

delivering trays.  He is also able to 

assist with cooking if needed.  

Henry said that the day he quit his 

p a r t  t i m e  j o b  w a s  t h e  

happiest day of his life.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

Henry Chambers 

Henry attended the second half of last 

yearôs class (February 2012- May 2012) 

and was eligible to return this current 

year.  Last school year, Henryôs atten-

dance record was extremely poor.  He had 

a part time job in a restaurant though 

he communicated frustration that he was 

unable to move up from the dishwasherôs 

position.   He stated  ñThey think Iôm not 

good enough to do anything else.ò 
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WHERE ARE THESE 

 INTERNS NOW? 
 

Interns Working at Martin Health System 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Omar Sifuentes ï Transporter 1 in the Operating Room since 

December 2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joanna DeLaCruz ï Transporter 2 in the Operating Room 

since May 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chandler started in the Nutrition Department with a lifelong 

sensory integration disorder which prevented her from wearing 

gloves; tolerate loud noises, smells, and crowds.  Due to the 

nature of her job she needed to overcome these challenges.  

With the ongoing support of the Project SEARCH team, her 

parents, and Nutrition Associates Chandler is now able to wear 

gloves everyday throughout her entire shift.  She is also  

desensitized to food smells, loud working environments and is 

able to work on a large team.  Way to go Chandler!!!  

Chandler Wetmore 
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Jahrod Oliver ï Steward in Nutrition Services since February 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nelson Perez ï Instrument Technician 1 in Central Sterile since 

 February 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Henry Chambers ï Room Service Aide in Nutrition Services since 

November 2012 

(Henry receiving the offer from Stacey Rhodewalt, Career  

Consultant with Human Resources at Martin Health System)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Magdalena Francisco ï Environmental Services Aide since 

March 2012 

 

 

Interns working in the community  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Niccoli Chin-Quee ï Kitchen Associate at Stevie Bôs since 

June 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jose Garcia ï Chefôs Assistant at Pei Wei since June 2011 
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Jovani Garcia ï Environmental Service Assistant at YMCA 

of Indiantown since April 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rebecca Hill ï Rest Area Attendant at Gulf Stream Goodwill 

since September 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kelsey Ziegenfuss ï Courtesy Clerk at Publix since  

September 2012                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeremiah Blatch ï Server at Allegro Inspired Senior Living since 

May 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shannon Hergenhan ï Front End Clerk at Winn Dixie since  

December 2012  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Killian Hergenhan ï Merchandise Associate at TJ Maxx since May 

2012            
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                                                                   Kevin                                                         Evan 

 

 

You May Have Seen Usé.. 

*Breast Cancer Awareness 

*Autism Awareness 

*Lunch and Learn for MHS Associates provide by Project SEARCH Team 

*Added an Adult Programé. Meet Evan and Kevin 

 


